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The Agency Management Committee met on Tuesday 19 July in a hybrid format with some members 
joining virtually and others in person in the Melbourne office. This communiqué highlights key 
discussions and considerations from the meeting.  

The Chair acknowledged the Traditional Owners of the lands on which the meeting was being held and 
paid respect to their Elders, past and present. 

CEO report 
Members noted the CEO report highlighting: 

• Update on the Enterprise agreement negotiation 
• Update on the approach to review of Accreditation authority arrangements 
• Legislative amendments progress 

The Committee welcomed Mr Andrew Brown, Independent reviewer for the cosmetic surgery review 
who provided an update on the progress of the review.  

Business items 
In other agenda items the Committee: 

• approved the public consultation on the revised data strategy 
• appointed Katrina Quinn from TEQSA to the Accreditation Committee  
• noted an update on the implementation plan for National Scheme engagement strategy 2020-2025 
• noted the proposal for Project REACH 
• attended a one hour scheduled refresher training for ‘persons conducting a business or undertaking’ 

(PCBU) 

The next business meeting of the AManC is scheduled for 25 August 2022.   

https://www.ahpra.gov.au/About-AHPRA/Who-We-Are/Agency-Management-Committee.aspx
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